GARREY CARRUTHERS

GOVERNOR

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

April 12, 1988 POST OFFICE BOX 1980

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1 980
{505) 383-6161

Shell Western E&P Inc.

P.0. Box 576 (WCK-4435)

Houston, TX 77001

Attn: Marcus Winder

Re: Northeast Drinkard Unit #223-p  2-21-37

Northeast Drinkard Unit #319-Q 2-21-37
Northeast Drinkard Unit #603-E 15-21-37

Gentlemen:

1t has been called to my attention that you reported unit production
for December 1987 and January 1988 from the above-referenced wells.

These wells were previously Wantz-Abo wells which went into your
unit. Before production can be reported from the unitized zone

you must file the necessary recompletion forms showing the Blinebry,
Tubb, or Drinkard zones have been opened in these wells.

In order that our records will properly reflect the production from
these wells, please file corrected C-115 reports for December 1987
and January 1988. The wells are properly reported on your February
1988 C-115.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION P}&ISION
v/¢2tfaz7ﬂ/

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1

JS/ED/ed

cc: Allen Armijo
0CDh-Santa Fe



